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I would like you to please support lane splitting under certain circumstances for the 

safety of motorcyclists. I have personally had numerous near miss accidents from 

motorists not paying attention to the traffic coming to a stop in front of them and 

nearly miss running into the back of me. I strongly feel if I have the ability to keep 

moving in slow, congested traffic conditions I have the ability to not be injured from 

distracted drivers. Thank you for your consideration in this matter.  

Ricky Hills 


